
Shaheed Bhagat Singh Evening College 
(University of Delhi) 

28th September, 20020 

NOTICE 

This is in continuation of our earlier notice dated 15th September, 

All the students of the College are once again informed 

that the last date of submission of Annual Admission Fee has 
2020. 

been extended to 12th October. 2020. 

.. 2 
(Dr. Sudhir Kumar Sinha) 

Actg. Principal 

Copy to: 

College Website 
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